
 

Hello Basha Families, 

Below are the CUSD game guidelines that will be implemented to start the 2020 Sports Season. 

Attendance 

 Up to 25% spectator capacity for Football Fields, and gyms. 

 Fans are expected to leave all venues immediately after the game or match is completed.  

 If you are providing transportation for a student athlete, we ask that you remain in your vehicle 

to wait for them 

Tickets 

 There will be no in-person sales/cash sales- all sales will be conducted through Go Fan online 

tickets 

 Adult tickets will be available to Volleyball and Varsity football parents for purchase starting  8 

am the Saturday prior to the event, sales will close Sunday at 10 pm before they go on sale to 

the general public at 8 am Monday 

o Limit 2 Adult tickets for Football/Cheer/Pom/Marching Band 

o Limit 2 Adult tickets for Volleyball 

o Limited Student tickets will be available with the general public sales 

 A convenience fee applies to each ticket purchased 

 In order to expedite the process, your whole party must be together and have your e-tickets 

ready prior to approaching the gate 

 Once the event has reached 25% capacity, no additional tickets will be available 

 The following policies will be enforced: No outside food/drinks (with the exception of sealed 

consumer water bottles), no large bags, and no re-entry 

Fan Expectations 

 Face masks need to be worn at all times 

 Social distancing will be enforced.  Families that reside together can sit together. 

 Failure to follow CUSD guideline will result in removal from the event with no refund   

As a reminder we ask that you practice grace and understanding. This has been a challenging time for 

everyone, and as a community we need to continue to do our part to make this a successful season.    

 

**CUSD Covid-19 guidelines are subject to change regarding spectators at events** 

 


